
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
September 13, 2012 
 
 
Mr. Tim Joyner, General Manager 
Cabot Waterworks 
One City Plaza, Suite B 
Cabot AR 72023 
 
RE: NPDES Permit Number AR0021661, AFIN 43-00059 
 Sanitary Sewer Collection System Master Plan 
 
Dear Mr. Joyner, 
 
The Department has received your letter of September 7, 2012 regarding the schedule for the 
collection system repairs and upgrades.  It is the Department’s intent to put this letter on file as 
the first status report for the ongoing sewer improvement project, however all reports submitted 
to the Department must be certified as detailed in your Permit Part II(11)(c).  Please add the 
certification and the official stamp of your organization and re-submit the letter.   Additionally, 
the Department would like to receive a semi-annual progress report on the improvement work, 
to be submitted by March 1 and September 1 of each year until project completion. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter, the Department appreciates your cooperation.  
Should you have any questions, feel free to contact me at 501-682-0631 or you may e-mail me 
at johnsonm@adeq.state.ar.us 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Miles Johnson 
Enforcement Analyst 
Water Division, Enforcement Branch 
 
 
 
 


